
Jill Linzee
New Harbor
LD 2224
Dear Honorable Members of the Judiciary Committee,
I am writing to express my strong support for LD 2224 - An Act to Strengthen Public 
Safety by Improving Maine's Firearm Laws and Mental Health System
This bill includes critically important new measures that will help to prevent future 
gun violence in our state.  As a Maine citizen concerned about public safety, I am 
pleased that LD 2224 calls for an expansion of background checks for gun sales, 
strengthens Maine's yellow-flag laws, and establishes an Injury and Violence 
Prevention Program at the Maine CDC. 
I hope the committee will give LD 2224 its full support.
Thank you,
Jill Linzee (New Harbor)


